
All Aboard!In Maths this term, we 
will be learning all 
about addition and 
subtraction before 

moving on to shape.

In Science this term, 
we are looking at 
animals and their 

habitats. We will be 
comparing habitats as 
well as learning about 
different plants and 
animals all over the 

world!

In PSHE, we will be 
thinking about how we 

can celebrate difference.

In English, we will be reading the amazing text ‘The 
Polar Express.’ We will even watch the film as a 

special treat! From this, we will be writing a journey 
story focussing on settings using our Talk for 

Writing! Then, we will write some fact files about 
arctic animals!

Specialist Subjects:
With Mr Dawson in computing, we will be looking 

at ‘Programming.’
We are going to be playing on steel drums with 

Mr Avery in our Music lessons.
In PE, we will be doing rugby with Mr P and dance 

with Miss Dunton/Mr Avery!

In RE this term, we 
will be looking at 
Islam and how 
muslims live.

In DT, we are learning about 
Moving Pictures,

Sliders and levers and having a 
focus on trains and tunnels to 
match our Polar Express learning!

We will also be performing a fantastic Christmas 
Nativity! This will be shown on two dates - Tuesday 17th 

and Thursday 19th December at 2pm and tickets will 
be given nearer the time.

In Spanish, we are 
learning to count to 

10! 

A huge thank you!

You have been fabulous at 
sending in the reading 

books on a Thursday and 
home learning 

engagement has been 
phenomenal! We thank you 

so much for this!


